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NEWSLETTER    SEPTEMBER 
11th 2006               

It has been a somewhat tricky week this week in school, with the news on Monday morning that Mrs Rawcliffe 
and Tom had been involved in a car accident locally.  I am pleased to say that they are at home and recovering 

but are obviously shaken and bruised.  I know you will join me in sending our good wishes for a speedy recovery 
to them both. 

 
The new school dinners also started this week and they seem to be going down well.  The Chinese banquet 

provided on Monday was delicious and the children were brilliant in trying new tastes.  I hope that you have had 
positive feedback at home too. 

 
Wishing you all a lovely weekend, 

 
Mrs Battersby 

Sponsored Bounce 
We are holding a sponsored bounce on Friday 

17th February. Please try and get as many 
sponsors as you can as the money raised is to 

help fund the Tatton Park trip. It’s a great event 
that the children enjoy doing, and is a great way 

to finish of the term with.  
 

GYM Competition 
On Wednesday 15th February it’s the cluster GYM 

competition at Cartmel Priory School. Children who have 
been selected will need to have their leotard, and either 
footless tights or leggings with them to wear under the 
leotard. Leggings/tights must be black, white, blue, grey 

or skin coloured and with no patterns on just plain. 
Children must also have a water bottle with them. The 

competition starts at 1 o’clock and finishes  
around 3 o’clock. 

Lost Property 
There is a box of lost property in the school office, if 

anyone has lost anything. There are also some school 
jumpers if anyone needs a school jumper. On that note 

please can parents/carers ensure that ALL school uniform 
including PE kit is named clearly. 

London 2017 – Year 6 Residential 
All the payments for the London 2017 residential 
are now available online at schoolmoney.co.uk. 

Full or part payments can be made for any of the 
instalments. Please can the trip be paid in full by 

the end of May 2017. 

Quiz and Curry night 
The Priory Church & Cartmel Primary School are 
holding a Quiz and Curry night on Saturday 18th 
February in the school hall at 6.30pm.  All 
welcome to join. £10.00 per ticket, free for under 
16’s. 
 
 

Mobile phones 
Please can parents be aware that the use of mobile phones 

in school is not permitted during school hours. If your 
child/children have a mobile phone on them, please can 

they hand it into the school office for safe keeping until the 
end of the day. 

Class 1 
Class 1 are making binoculars so would be grateful for 

donations of kitchen roll tubes. Please hand in to Class 1 or 
the school office. 

World Book Day 
On Thursday 2nd March it’s world book day. 

Please come to school dressed as a character from 
your favourite book and bring the book into 

school.  



 

 
 
 

Dates for your Diary 

 
Event Time  Date 

Football with 
James 

3:00pm 
Till 
4:00pm 

Every Monday 

Multi skills 
with Keith 

3:00pm 
Till 
4:00pm 

Every Wednesday 

Gym Club 3.00pm - 
4.00pm 

Every Tuesday for gym 
team members only 

Yr. 3/4 
swimming 

12:30pm 
till 
2:30pm 

8th February 2017 at 
Kendal leisure centre. 

GYM 
competition   

1:00pm 
Till 
3:00pm 

15th February 2017 
At Cartmel Priory 
School. 

Sponsored 
bounce 

In school Friday 17th February 
2017. 

Curry and 
quiz night 

6.30pm Saturday 18th February 
over in the school hall. 

Half term   20th February till 24th 
February. 

World Book 
day 

 2nd March 2017 

Whole school 
trip to Tatton 

Park. 

 23rd March 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Cheddars Breakfast Club – open daily 8.00am to 

8.30am and After School Club - open daily 3.00pm 
to 5.30pm. 

These are ‘pay as you’ go clubs unless arranged 
otherwise with a member of staff. Please see school 

office for further details. 
 
 

School Angels 

Please remember to use this website when 
ordering items over the internet. It doesn’t cost 
you anything and the school will receive a 
donation.  If we don’t keep on using school angel 
then we will simply loose it. Thank you. Total 
raised so far £250.95p. Please keep using this 
site. 
The web address is 
www.schoolangel.org.uk/cartmel-ce-primary-
school Sites include Amazon, John Lewis, M&S, 
Argos, Joules, Asda Direct, Boden. Please take a 
look.   
Please remember to use this site when booking 
your summer holidays as this can give the school 
a huge boost in fund raising. 
 
  

Important 

Please remember to inform a member of staff if 
you have arranged for somebody else to collect 
your child/children from school or afterschool 
club. 
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